From: Neal Burdick [mailto:nlburdick12@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, July 08, 2018 8:16 PM
To: Bigelow, Joe
Cc: Madani, Mo
Subject: Re: Surveying for upcoming meeting

Good Evening Joe and Mo,

As we all know the FHB Association is against expanding AFCI protection as required by the 2014 NEC (as in all past cycles). 

I would like to see a study to show that residential electrical fires in Florida have been reduced with the each expansion of the AFCI requirements contained in the NEC.

Thank you,

Neal 

